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For this month…..  

MRF Grand Opening 

Compost is Available! 

It’s finally starƟng to 

feel like spring and 

that means SOCRRA 

compost is available. 

Check with your City’s 

DPW to see if compost 

is available in their 

yard. 

Or visit SOCRRA.org to 

learn more about how 

you can pick‐up             

compost at SOCRRA’s 

Compost Facility in 

Rochester Hills. 

While the updated recycling facility started operaƟon 

in January, SOCRRA celebrated it’s official Grand 

Opening  for city officials and media on April 19th.  

The updated facility can now process mixed                  

recyclables and double the amount of material than 

the old facility.  City officials and media were treated 

to a demonstraƟon of a recycling truck unloading            

recyclables, and a tour of the new facility.  

Stay up‐to‐date  via our 

website,  Facebook page 

and our monthly 

newsleƩer to learn about 

exciƟng recycling news at 

SOCRRA!  


